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Téna koe (BN

Thank you for your email, received on 23 October 2024, to Oranga Tamariki—Ministry
for Children (Oranga Tamariki) requesting information on documents provided to Hon.
Karen Chhour, Minister for Children in advance of the meeting between her, the Prime
Minister, and the Acting Chief Executive Officer of Oranga Tamariki on 22 October
2024. Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (the
Act).

You have requested:

Copies of any briefings, reports or documents provided to Minister Chhour for
the meeting with the Prime Minister and Acting CEO on 22 October 2024 as
referred to in Oral Question NO. 3 on 23 October 2024.

| have been advised that no information or documents were provided to Minister
Chhour in advance of this meeting. As such, your request is refused in full under
section 18(e) of the Act, on the grounds that the requested documents do not exist.

Oranga Tamariki may make the information contained in this letter available to the
public by publishing this on our website with your personal details removed.

Should you have any concerns with this response, | would encourage you to raise
them with Oranga Tamariki. Alternatively, you are advised of your right to also raise
any concerns with the Office of the Ombudsman. Information about this is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by contacting them on 0800 802 602.

Naku noa, na

Michelle Malyon

General Manager Public Information and Ministerial Services
System Leadership
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